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Happy Birthday to all our Tigers this month!

 

What’s in store for the month of April?

 

NOW until May 1st:

ATTENTION RETURNING E-W FAMILIES!!!

Nominating Committee Positions are OPEN!

The EWPTO will need 2 Members of the General Membership to fill these positions no
later than the onset of the May meeting.  The Members that fill these slots must be aware
that they cannot be nominated themselves for the upcoming officer vacancies for the
2021-2022 school year.  We are currently seeking candidates for 1st Year Co President
to sit a 2 year term and a Treasurer to sit a 1 year term.  If there are no candidates for
Secretary, our current Secretary, Stephanie may run again. 

If there are no Members to volunteer to fill these 2 positions by May 1 2021, the 2nd Year
Co President will need to appoint to ensure the continuation of the EWPTO. 

Anyone interested in becoming part of the Nominating Committee should email: 
2yrpres@ewpto.com  Not yet a Member? 

Click here to become a Member of the EWPTO: https://www.ewpto.com/membership/

 

03/29 – Happy Holi!

 

04/01 – It’s April Fool’s Day!  Don’t get caught! 

04/01 – 04/30 - EWPTO has been selected for the Stop & Shop Community Bag
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04/01 – 04/30 - EWPTO has been selected for the Stop & Shop Community Bag
Program for the month of April! Each time a shopper purchases this $2.50 Community
Bag at Stop & Shop, 1380 Berlin Turnpike, Wethersfield, the EWPTO will receive a $1
donation.

 

04/02 – NO SCHOOL – Good Friday.

04/02 – It’s Autism Awareness Day!

04/02 – It’s Paraprofessionals Day!  Do you know a special Paraprofessional who has
made a difference in your student’s life?  Send them a card to let them know at:

Emerson-Williams Elementary School

461 Wells Rd. 

Wethersfield CT 06109

 

04/03 – Passover ends.  We hope you had a wonderful holiday.

 

04/04 – Happy Easter!

 

04/05 – Boon Supply Fundraiser ENDS!  If you are interested in getting an order in,
please visit boonsupply.com/76123. Questions?  Email boonsupply@ewpto.com

 

04/06 – It’s Librarian Day today!  We appreciate you Mrs. George!

 

04/07 – Minimum school day; dismissal will be at 12:55PM

 

04/08 – EWPTO Meeting 7:00PM via Free Conference Call

For Online Access: Go to FreeConferencecall.com
Meeting Link: www.freeconferencecall.com/wall/2yrpres5
Online Meeting ID: 2yrpres5
For Dial In:
Call-in Number: 1 (602) 580-9324
Access Code: 5944553

 

04/12 -04/16 – NO SCHOOL!!  It’s SPRING RECESS!!  Be safe and go have some fun!

 

04/13 – Ramadan Begins.

 

04/19 - The EWPTO Budget Committee will be meeting virtually on Monday evening,
April 19th at 7PM for the initial run down of the 2021-2022 Budget.  If you are interested
in how things work and care deeply about how the EWTO spends their money for the
teachers, staff and students, this is the place for your voice to be heard!   We will meet
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teachers, staff and students, this is the place for your voice to be heard!   We will meet
again on Monday evening, May 4th at 7PM again if needed.  The Budget will need to be
able to be presented in the regular meeting held in May so it can be adopted at the
regular meeting held in June.   All EWPTO Members are welcome to attend!  Not yet a
Member? 

Click here to become a Member of the EWPTO: https://www.ewpto.com/membership/

If you have any questions, please email: treasurer@ewpto.com

 

04/20 – It’s Volunteer Appreciation Day today!

 

04/21 - It’s Administrative Professionals Day!  We appreciate you Ms. Lacey and Mrs.
Doten! 

 

04/22 – Earth Day

 

04/27 – Puerta Vallarta Restaurant Night!  Eat delicious food to benefit the 6th Grade
Committee! 5pm-close. Dine-in or take-out. Fundraiser may not be honored on third party
mobile delivery orders such as DoorDash, GrubHub, etc., so please call directly if opting
for take-out.

Puerta Vallarta Restaurant

2385 Berlin Turnpike 

Newington CT 06111

860.667.8080

 

04/30 – Virtual Paint Night!  The 6th Grade Committee is collaborating with Picasso
Parties and sponsoring a Virtual Paint Night on Friday, April 30th at 6:30pm via secure
ZOOM link to help benefit this year’s graduating 6th Grade Class.  Together we will be
painting Stripes!  This paint night is great for ALL AGES!  MUST SIGN UP BY APRIL
23rd.  Even if painting is not your thing or you won’t be around that night and still want to
support the class, you can donate a painting kit to a friend!  Please help our 6th Graders
so they can have something to look forward to at the end of the school year.  Thank you
so much for your support!  

Direct link to purchase:  https://www.picassoparties.com/virtual-fundraisers

For any questions please email: sixthgrade.activities@ewpto.com 

 

05/01 – It’s School Principal’s day!  We appreciate you Ms. Thakur!

 

Important message from Your School Nurse:

*Image is from the CDC website and parents and guardians can refer to the website for
more information on this.
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Attention parents of students in 6th Grade:  This is a reminder to please submit your
child's completed Health Assessment form from their most recent physical along with
their updated list of immunizations to me as soon as possible. Page 1 of the Health
Assessment form needs to be filled out by the parent and pages 2 & 3 are completed by
their doctor (Health Assessment form attached). This is a state requirement for students
in 6th grade in order to enter into the 7th grade for the fall of 2021. If you haven't
scheduled your child's physical yet, please do so immediately. I must receive the forms
by June 1, 2021. 

 

If you have any questions, please call or email me at; kmaffuid@wethersfield.me

Enjoy the rest of your today, and have a great big beautiful tomorrow!

 

Rebecca Anderson

Leslie Williams

Stephanie Carvalho

PTOBoard@ewpto.com
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